
From: Sally Craft [mailto:sallyacraft@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 8:09 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Norther Pass 
 
Ms. Monroe, 

I'm writing to voice my vehement protest to the building of the above ground Northern Pass.  I 
live in the North Country of New Hampshire and cannot bear the thought of seeing the massive 
towers and infrastructure that would be a scar on the beauty of the White Mountains and 
surrounding area. 

Please add me to the growing list of those opposed and put this matter to rest, once and for all. 

Sally Craft 
Lancaster, NH 
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